
***REVISED SCOPING MEETING TIME*** 
Please note the start time should be 6:00 p.m. not 6:30 pm as previously noticed 

REVISED NOTICE OF PREPARATION OF AN ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT FOR 
THE PARKVIEW SENIOR RESIDENTIAL CARE FACILITY AND MULTIFAMILY 

RESIDENTIAL PROJECT 

The City of Sonoma will consider a Use Permit and parcel merger for the proposed Parkview Senior 
Residential Care Facility and Multifamily Residential Project, which would redevelop a 2.6-acre site with 
an 80-unit senior residential care facility home and 27 multifamily (apartment) residential units.  The site 
is located at: 216, 226, 254 First Street East; APNs 018-131-012, 018-131-013, and 018-131-018.   

A public Scoping Meeting will be held to take comments regarding the scope and content of the Draft 
Environmental Impact Report (EIR):   

June 19, 2019  
 

6:00 to 9:00 p.m.  
 Council Chambers 

 
177 First Street West  

Sonoma, CA  
 

As the Lead Agency, the City of Sonoma will prepare an EIR for the above referenced project and would 
like your views regarding the scope and content of the environmental information to be addressed in the 
EIR.  Written comments will be accepted until Monday, July 15, 2019. 

Please identify a contact person and send your response to: 

City of Sonoma 
Attn: Kathy Pease, Contract Planner 

Planning Department 
1 The Plaza,  

Sonoma, CA 95476 
kpease@masfirm.com 

 
Interested persons are invited to submit written comments prior to the end of the review period (July 15, 
2019) and may testify at the public hearing when one is scheduled. Please note that a separate public 
hearing notice will be mailed to you notifying you of any public hearing scheduled on the project.   

 David Storer, AICP, Planning and Community Services Director  

 Dated: June 12, 2019   


